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Ms Margaret Quirk; Mr Joe Francis 

EMERGENCY SERVICES — FIRE STATION — CARR STREET, PERTH 

4519. Ms M.M. Quirk to the Minister for Emergency Services: 

I refer to the planned fire station at Carr Street, Perth and I ask: 
(a) from whom or what entities was the existing property/properties purchased; 
(b) when did the negotiations commence; 
(c) what was the prior use of the property/properties; 

(d) was it necessary to merge more than one property onto the title, if so, how were these properties 
identified; and 

(e) how much was paid for the said property/properties? 

Mr J.M. Francis replied: 
The Department of Fire and Emergency Services (DFES) advises: 

(a)  Lots 1, 2 and 107 Carr Street West Perth were purchased from Goodgold Corporation.  
 Lot 66 Carr Street West Perth was purchased from the Australian Securities and Investments 

Commission.  
(b)  November 2014.  
(c)  Factory/retail/warehouse. 
(d)  Yes.  The property was originally advertised as one parcel of three lots. 
(e)  $8 768 181 (excluding GST). 
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